Welcome to the Fashion & Art exhibition
The following rules and regulations apply to make your visit as safe and pleasant as possible;
· The exhibition is only accessible with a valid ticket
· Everyone is welcome. There is a maximum amount of 70 visitors per timeslot. 
Babies and children are also part of the maximum amount of visitors.
· It is not allowed to eat, drink or smoke during your visit 
· Backpacks and umbrellas should be left in the wardrobe. Luggage and suitcases cannot be left in the wardrobe and are therefore not allowed.
· Guide dogs are allowed, pets are not allowed.
· It is not allowed to touch the exhibited pieces of fashion & art
· It is not allowed to take pictures or record videos
· It is not allowed to make calls while walking around the exhibition. It is allowed to use your phone for social media, e-mail, etc. but make sure to turn of all sounds.
· Always follow instructions of the security guards when needed 

· Please postpone your visit if you are feeling ill or are suffering from a cold.
· Please make sure to wear a mouth mask, you are unfortunately not allowed to visit the exhibition without one. A plastic face cover does not suffice. 
· Please make sure to disinfect your hands while entering the exhibition, hand sanitizer is available upon entry.
· The cash desk is provided with plastic screens.
Extra information
· Het Stadhuis and the organizing party of the exhibition are both not liable for damage, loss or theft of personal items during your visit.
· Entering the exhibition is at your own risk
· Security guards are allowed to search bags or other belongings.
· Het Stadhuis will use an emergency plan when necessary. In case of an emergency, make sure to follow the instructions of the security guards, police or fire department.

Thank you for your co-operation and enjoy your visit!

